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Dear Constituent, 

 

Season’s greetings! Working for you is a 

privilege and I am honoured to be your voice 

in Ottawa.  

 

I wish you a happy, healthy holiday season and 

some well-deserved rest and relaxation. May 

you experience the light of laughter and the 

warmth of love as you spend time with your 

family and loved-ones. I hope your holidays are 

filled with blessings and new memories that 

last a lifetime. 

 

Happy holidays! And best wishes for the New 

Year! 

John Aldag 

Your Member of Parliament 

Cloverdale—Langley City 
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